
SGA MINUTES 

5.6.24 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Wyatt Aiken Ben Le Yun Ha Mia Brown Mr. Barry 

Saku Cui BoKyeong Kim Bake Johnson Omar Hernandez  

Joe Sherrod  Novita Whillock Dori Do  

Andreea Trifas Liana Jayasena Haylie Ledding Ugie Alilonu  

Lex Mroczko Jacob Kim    

Jeeah Kim Derek Ricafort    

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Jeeah Kim 

Thought of the day: “Outcomes matter, but if you are to have any meaningful longevity, you 

must enjoy the process”, and several other quotes from a success-themed collection by Brad 

Stolberg. 

Tomorrow's assembly will be graduation practice for seniors. Next week’s is the Spring Concert. 

Sergeant at Arms, Lex Mroczko 

Wind Down Week is this week! There are various events during the week to relax students. 

There is also a pool party hosted by Derek and Ben. The painting event will be in the Coffee 

House.  

Secretary, Andreea Trifas 

Please help Assemble Goody Bags after this meeting! Thank you all for the year and good luck 

next year! 

Treasurer, Joe Sherrod 

You are all hardworking and I have cherished being an officer this year! Good luck. 

Vice President, Saku Cui 

Study Breaks are next week: Foosacklys is Tuesday, Auntie Anne’s is Wednesday, JJ’s Boba is 

Thursday, Friday is Big Scream and there will be a LOT of ice cream. That evening, the 17th at 

9:00 there will be a pool party with many festivities and Foosackly’s. Thank you to everyone 

who helped with AC this year.  



President, Wyatt Aiken 

Thank you to all the reps this year! We appreciate your patience and hard work. Thank you to 

Jeeah for your energy, Andreea for your flexibility, Saku for your hard work, Joe for your 

attention to detail, and Lex for your wonderful insight. Thank you, Mr. Barry, as well for your 

sacrifice. A round of applause for everyone. 

SGA Advisors 

I’d like to echo Wyatt’s statement and say that I think you all did a great job this year. I really 

enjoyed working with you all this year.  

 


